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  Berthold’s Minutes 
 DG Frank Berthold 

SAVE THE DATE 
District Convention                         

11 & 12 April 
San Angelo  

 Time is going fast. Only a few months left in this Lion year. I hope everyone 

has been having a great year. I encourage you to invite someone to join your club this 

month. You never know who you may invite who will be a nucleus of great ideas and 

full of club growth.  

 Welcome to all the new Lions who have been inducted this year. Yes, we have 

lost many, but that will almost certainly happen in every club. Don't let those losses 

discourage you. As I write this (February 15th) our district membership stands at 

1,361. We have added 83 new Lions, but have lost 156.  

 We are the Lions of 2-A1, individually and collectively. I am proud of this dis-

trict and appreciate all the work and service each of you do. Many of you have worked 

very hard to keep our membership up as much as possible.  

 Thank you each and every one for your hard work. Our next great event is our 

district convention. At the Mid-winter Conference, we put out some information, but 

due to prices on the rise with the oil industry, we have made some changes. Please 

take note of those changes. The host hotel is regularly $239.00 a night, but has given 

us 20 rooms at $169.00 a night.  

 It is a very nice Marriott hotel. Even Motel 6 that was $39.00 a night before all 

this drilling is now $79.00 a night. You will find prices all in between. But, we have 

changed our banquet to Friday night and cancelled Saturday night. So, if you spend the 

night it will only be one night rather than two.  

 This should make it more affordable for all. Our prices have also changed, and 

we have offered a package deal on the meals. Of course, it is never the district's inten-

tion to make money on the convention. The convention simply has to pay for itself. If 

we lose a few dollars, it is preferred to making a few dollars.  

 I look forward to seeing you all there. No, the year is not over until July when 

First vice District Governor John Gammill will be installed in Toronto at the Interna-

tional Convention. I hope  

every club possible is sending their delegates to Toronto to vote for Mike. 
 

 Here is looking to spring bringing warm weather and the rains we so desperate-

ly need. I hope to see you April 11th & 12th. 

Frank 
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Acuna Eye Clinic 

Al Owen 

6404 Spy Glass 

San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-651-7141 

Cell 325-650-2013 

azowen@verizon.net 

Alert Chairperson 

Mark Brown 

PO Box 623 

San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-942-8850 

Cell 325-245-6613 

rnatxf@gmail.com 

Chaplain 

Don Davis 

Home 325-378-2401 

Cell 325-4287102 

ndavis54@verizon.net 

Conventions 

Susan & Pat Callahan  

5229 North Bentwood 
San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-949-8372 

patsue@gmail.com 

Diabetes Awareness 

Brigitte Rogers 

120 Deerwood Dr. 

Sonora, TX 

Home 325-387-2309 

bjb@sonoratx.net 

Global Leadership 

Roy Landry 

3010 Briargrove Ln. 

San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-949-5151 

Cell 806-433-2961 

landrys@aol.com 

Global Membership 

Carole  Brown 

P O Box 623 

San Angelo, TX 76902 

Home 325-942-8850 

carolecb9@gmail.com 

Historian 

Helen Wilde 

3209 Southland Blvd 

San Angelo, TX 76904 

Home  325-942-6647 

Cell 325-277-4758 

hmjwilde@suddenlink.com 

If your club would like a Lions programs for your club 
meetings it is as easy as picking up the phone and calling 
the following: 

Texas Lions Camp:   Lion Elaine  Smith  -  R-432-697-2845     C-432-634-2784 

Lion Bill Holubec R: 325-944-0483    C: 325-656-5531 

Western Texas Lions Eye Bank Alliance:  Any board of Director from your area or Execu-
tive Director Lucy Rivas   325-653-8666 (WTLEBA) 

Lions Clubs International ( LCIF)  PDG Joyce Downie  325-651-8894 

Texas Lions Foundation ( TLF)  PDG Melvin Felch       325-646-5263 

Leader Dog for the Blind   Lion Brigitte Rogers    325-387-2309 

Acuna Eye Clinic     PDG Al Owen   325-651-7141 

Texas Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center PDG Lee Sigler  325-643-2661 

IPDG Tom Blase  432-218-8021 

World Service for the Blind Lion Ray Favre  325-3340-6563 

Global Leadership Team ( GLT) PDG Roy Landry  325-949-5151 

Global Membership Team ( GMT) Lion Carole Brown  325-942-8850 

ALERT Chair Lion Mark Brown  325-942-8850 

These Lions are ready, willing and able to give a program on the District 
charity that they represent  so please utilize them as that is part of their 
job.   

Thank you for all you do for Lionism.    

    PDG Tom Blase 

  and Lion Sherrilyn 
                            

                                  Support  
 

 District Governor Frank Berthold 
 

and the 2-A1 Leadership Team 

 

 

 

 
 

EVERETT J, “EBB” GRINDSTAFF    

                                           P. O.  BOX 369 

                     Ballinger, TX 76821 

PAST INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT             B: 325-365-3515                                                                                      

THE INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION           R: 325-365-2400                    

OF LIONS CLUBS                                                  Fax: 365-5263                                  

                                                                                   Cell: 325-977-0145 
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Leader Dog 

Brigitte Rogers 

120 Deerwood Dr 

Sonora, TX 

Home 325-387-2309 

bjb@sonoratx.net 

Leo Chairperson 

Rick Phelps 

PO Box 473 

Bangs, TX 

Cell 325-203-0686 

Lionnricphelps@gmail.com 

LCIF 

Joyce Downie 

115 Churchill Blvd 

San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-651-8894 

Cell 325-234-2803 

joyced2@suddenlink.net 

Long Range Planning 

Lee Sigler 

126 Allen 

Early, TX 

Home 325-643-4820 

Cell 325-647-0481 

leesigler@verizon.net 

Opportunities for Youth 

PDG Marshall Twombly 

2732 Harvard 

San Angelo, TX 76904  

Home 325-944-3677 

mtwombly@suddenlink.net 

Parliamentarian 

Jim Wilks 

One West Broadway 

Sweetwater, TX 

Home 325-235-8383 

Cell 325-370-6872 

jlwilks@sbcglobal.net 

Peace Poster 

Scott Patterson 

8313 W. Grape Creek 

San Angelo, TX 76901 

Sight Preservation 

Lee Sigler 

126 Allen 

Early, TX 

Home 325-646-4820 

Cell 325-647-0481 

leesigler@verizon.net 

2013-2014 District Meetings 
 

April 11-12  District Convention, San Angelo 

“District golf tournament scheduled for April 11 is in need of the 

following:  (1)  Golfers and (2) Club Sponsors.  For the tourna-

ment to be successful we must have plenty of golfers and all the 

sponsors we can get.   Sign up forms were passed out at the mid-

winter conference and also included in the Lions Newsletter.  We 

have plenty of time left to accomplish our goal:  Have fun and 

raise money for the District charities.  Names of golfers and spon-

sors must be received by March 31st.  This will give me plenty of 

time to set the team’s and get sponsor signs made up.  Unfortu-

nately,  lack of interest by this date will necessitate cancellation of 

the tournament.  Let’s have a good turnout of golfers and raise a 

lot of money for the District.” 

Thanks. 

Jerry Hale 

Golf Guru 

District Golf Tournament 

          San Angelo  

                 North By Northwest 

      Lions Club  
 

               Supports  
 

  District Governor Frank Berthold  
 

Like us on Facebook @ North by Northwest Lions 

 San Angelo West Side 

 Lions Club 

 Support    
   

  District Governor Frank Berthold  

and the 2-A1 Leadership Team 

             Midland   

                  West Side Lions Club 
                         

                               Home Club of PDG 

                 Robert (Bob) Edwards 

                Proudly Supports  

 The District 2-A1  Leadership Team 
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           PDG Joyce Downie  

              and husband                       

   Lion Ron            
 

          Support  
 

District 2-A1 Governor Frank Berthold 

    and his 2013-2014 Cabinet 

        PDG Melvin Felch                    

 (2003-2004) 
                     Brownwood, TX 76801 

       PDG Melvin and Mary Beth Felch 

            Support        

District Governor  Frank Berthold 
 

   325-646-5263 sawdust18@verizon.net 

Tail-Twister 

Stephanie Subia 

4018 Monty Dr. 

Midland, TX 79703 

Texas Lions Camp North 

Elaine Smith 

4519 Woodhollow 

Midland, TX  

Home 432-697-2845 

Cell 432-634-2784 

Tess.4298@yahoo.com 

Texas Lions Camp South 

Bill Holubec 

2717 Vista Del Arroyo 

San Angelo, TX 76904 

Home 325-944-0483 
 

TLERC 

Lee Sigler 

126 Allen 

Early, TX 

Home 325-646-4820 

Cell 325-647-0481 

leesigler@verizon.net 

Texas Lions Foundation 

Melvin Felch 

2008 10th St. 

Brownwood, TX 

Home 325-646-5263 

Cell 325-642-4410 

sawdust118@verizon.net 

World Services for the Blind 

Ray Farve 

410 S. Bishop 

San Angelo, TX 

Home  325-340-6563 

kubuck@suddenlink.net 

Youth Exchange 

Mark Singh 

5408 Hillcrest 

Midland, TX  

Home 432-694-0147 

Cell 432-687-5424 

mmsingh@suddenlink.net 

Webmaster  

Wynn Auston 
 

Home 325-651-4102 
 

Wynn@wcc.net 

 Texas Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center (TLERC) 
 

 Orders for mission trips is picking up for the early spring trips. Since the first of the 

New Year, TLERC has filled and shipped nine orders. Five more orders to go out before Feb-

ruary 5th. Two will go to the U.S. Air Force mission trips. One will be sent out of Arizona 

and one out of Alabama. 

 

 The children’s eyeglasses orders have increased. With the first of the year nurse 

screening, orders come in almost daily. Community service workers pick up at the end of 

each month, many working their total hours with us, as they see the value of our work and 

want to be supportive. 

 

 The Ceredil Recycling Center crew was here this week and worked for us for four 

days, sorting glasses and warehouse work. This coming week, the Ceredil truck will be back 

in Midland to pick up a truck and trailer load of glasses and new frames.  

 

 They have clearance to take across the border 150,000 pair of glasses. (Frames will 

be counted also) This will mean a few trips in the next couple of weeks. 

 

 We are still seeking donations for the TLERC Bunk House. The beautiful glass award 

shown will be given to Clubs who donate $5,000.00 or more. Two clubs in West Texas have 

already donated this amount. We will have plaques hung in the bunkhouse honoring donors. 

Come to Midland to take the training (scheduled every 3rd weekend each month starting 

Wednesday at noon) or schedule a work day and stay at the Bunkhouse. 

 

 Ship your glasses with Southwestern Motor Transport; contact Vanecia Ollison – 

phone (800) 533-1071, Ext 3217. 

 

 I leave you with a quote by Helen Keller, “Many persons have a wrong idea of what 

constitutes true happiness. It is not attained through self-gratification but through fidelity to 

worthy purposes.”  

 

Ours is, “Lions is Service to others.” 

 

 You’re Executive Board and Directors are available to do programs on TLERC and 

Mission Trips. We thank you for all that you have done for TLERC. 

 

TLERC BOARD MEMBERS: There will be a meeting in Kerrville. You will be notified of 

time and date. 

 

PDG Ron Knott, Vice President 

TLERC Board/2S3 Director 
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The Mason Lions Club held its annual pancake supper on the evening of January 28, 2014, at the Mason High School 

cafeteria. The supper was one of the most successful in the clubs history. The monies raised are going to scholarships for 

local students. The event was spearheaded by Mason Lion and 1st VDG John Gammill and was enjoyed by all. 



My Fellow Lions, 

 Thanks to those of you who volunteered your precious time to help decorate our float and said 
“present” Saturday morning, our second appearance in San Angelo’s Annual Rodeo Parade was a 
complete success! In fact, we blew our inaugural appearance last year out of the water; doubling our 
efforts and leaving a bigger impact on the community. With more clubs rallying behind our participa-
tion and excited for next year and the year after, our possibilities are endless. I couldn’t be happier!  

At this time, I’d like to thank specific individuals and/or businesses that made it all possible.  

Mr. Monty Pierson with All American Chevrolet – For the second year in a row, Mr. Pierson has gen-
erously provided us with a beautiful truck equipped with a towing package to pull our float. Thank 
you!  

PDG Marshall Twombly with Aladdin’s Flooring – With a larger number of Lions participating in this 
year’s parade, a roomier trailer was required. Therefore, Lion Marshall managed to get his employer, 
Aladdin’s Flooring, to loan us theirs. Thank you!  

Lion Kim Floyd – For comfort and safety reasons, I opted for bales of hay over foldable chairs. Thanks 
to Lion Kim’s connections and efforts, we were able to borrow some from her riding instructor. Thank 
you!  

San Angelo Council of Lions – With support from the Council, our endeavor has proven to be quite 
beneficial for Lionism in our community. With every year we participate in our town’s largest and 
most anticipated event, we’re building a legacy that’ll resonate in our community’s memories for ages 
to come.  

And to all my fellow Lions, THANK YOU for constructing, decorating and participating in this year’s 
Rodeo Parade! The feedback I’ve been receiving is overwhelmingly positive especially via Facebook as 
people “Like” and comment on our pictures. If you don’t have Facebook, please find the mentioned 
pictures attached to this email.  

WE SERVE!!!  

Lion Joe Guerra, Immediate Past President 
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For more information contact 
Lion Neil Brown 

Vice President CVLE Lions Club 

(325) 277-6263 

iLL1337neil@gmail.com 

 

                          The Dynamic San Angelo  

                 Downtown Lions Club 
  

   Proudly Supports Our Own 
  

District Governor 

Frank Berthold 

mailto:iLL1337neil@gmail.com
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DG 

Frank Berthold 

3214 N. Chadborne St. 

San Angelo, TX 76903 

Cell 325-245-8044 

Home 325-486-0038 
 

fbert0038@aol.com 

1st VDG 

John Gammill 

P.O. Box 1822 

Mason, TX 76856 

Home  325-347-1706 

Cell   347-2806 

 
masonlion1972@gmail.com 

2nd VDG 

A J Dolle 

P.O. Box 1069 

Eden, TX 76837 

Cell  325-456-1008 

 
edenecho@wcc.net 

Cabinet Secretary 

Rachel “Randi” Rivaro 

3518 Shady Hill 

San Angelo, TX 76904 

Home 325-277-7082 
 

 

Randirivero@gmail.com 

Cabinet Treasurer 

PDG Joyce Downie 

115 Churchill Blvd 

San Angelo, TX 

Home 325-651-8894 

Cell 325-234-2803 
 

Joyced2@suddenlink.net 
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  Colorado City   

       Lions Club  
                           

                                  Supports  
 

The District 2-A1 Leadership Team 

  PDGII Al & Lion  

      Marilyn Owen  
                                            

                                   Supports  
         

      The 2-A1 Leadership Team 

DG Frank, 1VG John & 2VG A.J. 

 

District 2-A1 Newsletter and Directory Sponsors  

The District needs your support for 2013-2014  

 

Be A Team Player by showing your support for the District Governor Team Elect and District 2-A1 by 

advertising in the 2013-2014 District publications.  

We still need your support as much as ever and maybe more so.  

Please purchase you space as soon as possible by completing this form and sending it with your check 

to our District Treasurer: PDG Lion Joyce Downie, 115 Churchill Blvd, San Angelo, Texas 76903. 
  

Business Card Size: $50  

Double Business Card Size: $100  

Quadruple Business Card Size: $150  

Name (if a Club also give the contact name):  

Address: Email address:  

Phone #’s:  

Text/logos, etc. on ad: (or, if you would like, include a copy of your card/add, as you would like it to ap-

pear)  

Zone 1 Chairperson 

Donald McConnell 

Donmc307@aol.com 

Zone 2 Chairperson 

 

Zone 3 Chairperson 

Glen Shepard 

Glenn. Shepard 

@hotmail.com 

Zone 4 Chairperson 

Dave Richison 

richison2@281.com 

Zone 5 Chairperson 

Sandra Sigler 

Leesigler 

@verizon.net 

Zone 6 Chairperson 

Larry Walker 

larry.e.walker45 

@gmail.com 
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ATTENTION: ALL DISTRICT 2-A1 LIONS 

 

The 97th International Convention will be held in Toronto, Canada on July 4-8, 2014. It will 

be a time of celebration, enjoyment, activities, learning, re-newing of old acquaintances and 

making new ones.  Attendance at an International Convention is a rewarding experience for 

all Lions and their families. 

It is also a time when we elect new officers for our International Association and Texas will 

be offering a candidate for International Second Vice President.  As many of you already 

know our candidate is PID Mike Butler - an outstanding Lion for 40 years.  Mike is a mem-

ber of the Kerrville Lions Club, has served in many club positions including President, was 

District Governor of A2 in 1980-81 and International Director l984-86.  Since that time he 

has been active in numerous capacities at both the State and International level.  We truly 

have an outstanding candidate who will bring honor and distinction to both our State and the 

Association.   

It is our duty to see that Mike gets elected.  To accomplish this mission Texas needs to be 

well represented in Toronto with voting delegates.  Every club in the District is seriously 

urged to exert every effort to have all of the delegates to which they are entitled (one per 25 

members or major fraction thereof) present and voting in Toronto.   

 

Details of the Convention are as follows: 

1. WHAT:  2014 Lions International Convention 

2. WHEN:  4-8 July 2014 

3. WHERE:  Toronto, Canada 

4. CONVENTION REGISTRATION:  See attached form (also available online) 

5. DELEGATE REGISTRATION (CERTIFICATION):  Very Important - Club Secretaries 

need to certify their delegates.  Details available later. 

6. HOTEL:  For Texas delegates - Holiday Inn Downtown - $125 per night.  Early registra-

tion better ensures assignment (in case of overflow) 

7. TRANSPORTATION:  Delegates from 2-A1 are advised to make their own transporta-

tion arrangements - group travel arrangements do not appear to be feasible.  Again the 

sooner the better due to availability of flight schedules.   

8. NOTE:  Passport required!!! 

 

For additional information contact PDG John Hancock in San Angelo at 325-949-9409.   
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Lions Club MD-2 State Convention 
May 15 – 19, 2014 
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